
11th March 2022

Dear Parent/ Carers,

Friday 18th March, we are raising awareness to help people live free from
poverty, violence and discrimination. This includes supporting people right now
in Ukraine.

Children are invited to wear yellow, blue and or red nose day merchandise. If
you are able to provide a donation, this will be sent to Ukraine. There will be an
option to donate on Parent Pay. Please do not send your child to school with
cash on Friday.

Thank you for your continued support and as school family we continue to keep
the people in Ukraine and all those living on conflict, in our prayers

Thank you for your continued support,

Mrs A McClurey

Headteacher

Fiat Mihi - Let it be with me
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